
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

1st October 2018  
Dear Parents,   
     
Do you have green fingers? 
 
We would like to invite you to spend the afternoon with your child on Monday 8th October at 1.30pm to 
help clear and tidy up the 4+ playground. Unfortunately, it is looking a little tired but we would like to 
spruce it up and re-plant some pots to make it a better learning environment for your child. This is an 
opportunity to spend the afternoon at school with your child working together. We would welcome any 
donations of soil, plants or pots. If you have any outdoor brooms or gardening equipment please bring 
them along.  
 
You will need to come through via the office to sign in and we can arrange entry into the carpark to drop 
off any items.  
 
Children can bring old clothes and wellies, which they can change into after lunch.  
 
We are NOT able to accept any pushchairs or younger siblings as this is an opportunity to improve the 
learning environment for 4+.  
 
Are you able to come and help? Please fill in the slip below so we can monitor numbers. 
 
We would like to thank you in advance for your cooperation and support to make this a very valuable and 
worthwhile experience for you and your child. 
 
Mrs. Baldwin 
Early Years Leader 
 
 

 
4+ Clear Up - Monday 8th October at 1.30pm 
 
Child’s Name __________________________    Class ____________ 
 
I am/am not able to attend the afternoon with 4+.  
 
Signed _______________________ 
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